
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

November 15th, 2023 

STATEMENT REGARDING JACOB ANGELI-CHANSLEY 

The Arizona Libertarian Party has been made aware that Jacob Angeli-Chansley has filed a 
Candidate Statement of Interest form with the State of Arizona expressing his intent to run as a 
candidate seeking the Libertarian Party nominaƟon for the office of U.S. RepresentaƟve in 
Arizona’s 8th Congressional District on November 9th, 2023. 

The AZLP typically refrains from commenƟng on candidate campaigns during the Primary ElecƟon 
period to avoid inadvertently Ɵpping the scales for any candidate but given the number of media 
requests and messages we have received on this topic we felt it necessary to respond. 

Currently the AZLP has no confirmaƟon of Mr. Angeli-Chansley’s eligibility to seek the Libertarian 
Party nominaƟon. There are state statutes regarding eligibility requirements, and candidates who 
wish to appear on the General ElecƟon ballot with a party label must first win the party 
nominaƟon at the Primary ElecƟon. In Arizona anyone who meets the eligibility requirements to 
do so may run for public office, but that is determined by laws governing Arizona elecƟons, and 
not the AZLP.  
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